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PARENT CONSULTATIONS – Tuesday 25th March 25and Wednesday 26th March 25 

 
Dear Parents, Carers & Families 
 
Our parent consultations evenings for children in Foundation to Year 6 will be held on Tuesday 
25th March 25 and Wednesday 26th March 25. These meetings will provide you with an 
opportunity to discuss how your child is progressing with their learning in school. 
 
Meetings will take place on:  
 

✓ Tuesday 25th March 25 from 3:30pm- 7:00pm 
✓ Wednesday 26th March 25 from 3:30pm- 7:00pm 

 
 
All teachers will be based in the hall for your 10 minute face to face appointment on Tuesday 25th 
March 25 and Wednesday 26th March 25. 
 
Please see the signup sheet that will be outside your child’s classroom to book a suitable time. 
The sheet will be up on Monday 17th March 25. 
 

 
 

Please enter school for your allocated time through the main reception. 
 
 

We thank you in advance for your cooperation and for keeping to your appointment times. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
Vikki Marsh-Ballard 

 


